
The staff at Blaina ICC would 
like to take this opportunity 
to thank everyone who 
donated to this year’s 
Christmas Appeal. This year, 
we changed the way we ran 
our Christmas Appeal and 
asked members of the public 
to donate personalised gifts 
for individual Children based 
on their own interests.

We were overwhelmed by the 
generosity of the public and 
blown away by the time and 
thought that had gone into 
the gifts donated. We were 
also incredibly grateful for 
the additional toy donations 
and cash donations we 
received this year. These 
generous donations ensure 
that children’s gift bags were 
full to the brim and we could 
purchase any gifts for late 
nominations.

The donations we received this 
year went on to support some 
of the most vulnerable families 
within Blaenau Gwent and 
as a team; we are so grateful 
to our local communities and 
organisations for all their 
incredible work and generous 
support.

This year, every child who 
was nominated received a 
personalised gift bag, based 
on their own likes that they 
had previously shared with 
their support worker. We also 
ensured every child received a 
selection box in their gift bag 
as well!

In 2024 we managed to 
support a total of 262 children 
and young people across the 
whole county! This number 
is still a stark reminder of the 
challenges families in Blaenau 

Gwent are facing in this 
ongoing cost of living crisis.

We would also like to express 
our gratitude to all the staff 
from teams within Children’s 
Services who made this appeal 
possible. Without their hard 
work, an appeal of this size 
would not be able to run 
and we would not be able to 
support as many families as we 
currently do.

And finally, we would again 
like to say a massive THANK 
YOU to everyone who took 
part in our 2024 Christmas 
Appeal. Whether you 
nominated a family; donated 
to the appeal; sorted the gift 
bags; or delivered the gifts – 
you helped to make this year’s 
appeal a huge success!
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Check out what some of our families had to say 
about being part of the appeal:

“Having the Christmas gift for my girls really felt 
good, they were so happy and ecstatic and we, the 
parents, are also happy to see our girls very happy 
and have more toys to play with. Thank you”.

“Thank you so much for the toys, they loved them. 
My husband and children spent all day building 
and taking it outside to fly and drive. Thank you so 
much for everything”.

“You have no idea how much we appreciate 
you. You have made a huge difference to me and 
have a huge place in both our hearts. You are 
amazing”.

“I want to say a massive thank you, on behalf of 
the kids too for all the help you’ve given us this 
year. You’ve been an absolute life line to me and I 
feel so lucky to be receiving your help. Have a lush 
Christmas and I’ll see you in the New Year”.
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This year, we received a mix of monetary donations, 
personalised gift bags and toy donations. We want 
to extend our thanks to all those who donated to 
our appeal. With special thanks to:

Abi Rees
Abbiegale Foote
Abertillery & Blaina Rotary
Adelle
Adrian Banks
Ally Broom
Alison Case
Amie Louise Poole
Andrea Jones
Angharad Day
Ann-Marie Bolton
Beth Stone
Brogan Rossini
Cai Stone
Carly Watkins
Carmen Edwards
Caroline Banks
Cath Davies
Catherine Walter
Chelsie Meredith
Claire Smith
Councillor Jo Wilkins
Cllr Malcom Day
Cricket Club and Fire Service Ebbw Vale
Dani Davies
Daniel Silman
Danielle Nancarrow
Deb Markham
Del Nash
Delme Nash
Demi Nash
Denise Cook
Derrick Bevan
Ebbw Vale Wetherspoons
Ellen Fewings
Elouise Qwaq
Emily Davies
Emma Duggan
Gail Williams
Gareth Bird
Gaynor Bowen
Gemma Finn

Georgia Price
Georgetown Primary School
Gill Phillips
Glan Rhyd Surgery
Hannah Ide
Hannah Morgan
Heather Carter McGaughey
Holly & Debra Tapper
Ian Price
Jackie Brown
Jade Robinson
Jane Rhys
Janine Brill
Jayden Dean Llewellyn
Jeff Morgan & Julia Pritchard
Jenna Davies
Jess
Jo Battman
Jo Hussy
Kayleigh Edmunds
Keri Hulme-Webb
Kirsty Hughes
Kirsty Sheridan
Krystina Morgan
Ladies of Tredegar Shopping Trip
Laura James
Laura Mcdermott
Lauren Davies
Lisa Marie Trimm
Lorna Sulway
Lucie Boardman
Luisa Carini-Davies
Lynda Withers
Lynne Price
Lynne Young
Martine Redfern
Mell Morton
Mia Nash
Molly Williams
Nat Hill
Natalie Crandan
Natasha Hall
Natasha Lewis
Nathan Shenton
Niamh Daley
Nic Jones
Nicole Bird

Nicky Allen
Nigel Sullivan
Nyree Hughes
Olga Baran
Paige Stone
Patricia and Nigel Smith
Paul Warren
Paula Adams
Rachel Bridges
Rachel Evans
Rachel Wadley
Rebecca Price
Rebecca Thomas
Safran Seats
Sandra Marshman
Sarah Adlam
Sarah Shaw
Sarah Thomas
Samantha Hale
Samantha Hancock
Shauna Edwards
Sian Bowen
Sofa Sofa
Sophie Davies
South Wales Fire and Rescue
Stacey Meredith
Stefanie Pearce
Summer Thomas
Susan Whitelow
Terry Fraser
Tesco
Tia Meredith
Tina McDonald
The Can Aderyn Singers
Tracy Evans
Trade Centre Wales
Tredegar Gym
Tredegar Health Visiting Team
Tredegar District Nursing Team
Tredegar Town Council
Tricia Hulme
Vicky Nash
Victoria Motor Company
Vickie Dampier
Vikki Curtis
Yuasa Batteries
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